



Hey Key Clubbers,

My name is Mansi Sethi and I honoured to be your new Lieutenant Governor for this new service year. I am currently a grade 10 student attending Sir Robert Borden High School in Ottawa, Ontario. I am very excited to be working with you all.

Other than Key Club, I am one of two grade 10 representatives on Sir Robert Borden's Student Council, a proud Link Crew Leader, and a full back on my competitive soccer team.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any comments, questions or concerns. Once again, I am enthused for the 2019-2020 service year, and I hope we can make many long lasting memories together.

Your Friend in Service,

Mansi Sethi

Lieutenant Governor Div. 8/9/10 lgdivision8-9@keyclub.ca 613-415-1392





On April 5th from 4 PM to 6 PM, the Niagara Fallsview Crowne Plaza was flooded by incoming Key Clubbers from Sarnia, Ontario all the way to Sydney, PEI and everything in between. Seeing new and familiar faces, Key Clubbers from all divisions came together to celebrate accomplishments and the end of another successful service year at the 72nd District Convention (D-CON). After the official beginning of the convention, many speeches, and a wonderful buffet style dinner, excitement was bubbling for the annual D-CON talent show. From dances, to singing, to comedy, Key Clubbers were blown away by the talent displayed by their peers and soon to be new friends. The next day, Saturday April 6th, began with a plated breakfast and quick rundown of the days events. Caucusing, workshops and the house of delegates took place one after the other, with Key Club members always having something new and exciting to do. Ready to explore the beautiful city of Niagara Falls, attendees had six hours of free time in which there was an optional treasure hunt. Taking plentiful pictures and exceeding their 10,000 step goals with ease, Key Clubbers began to get ready for what is arguably the most important meal of the convention, the Recognition Dinner. After a mouthwatering meal which had people asking for more, attendees had the opportunity to watch Andrew Haley, Paralympic swimmer, gave phenomenal and inspiring speech about leadership, and determination. Ending the day with the Governors Ball, it is safe to say that everyone had a blast. Sunday, April 7th was bittersweet to say the least. No one wanted to leave their new friends and new memories. The farewell brunch was filled with tears and hugs, laughter and goodbyes; but most importantly, lifelong memories.





IMMIDIATE PAST BOARD

District Governor - Aidan Gurung

District Secretary-Treasurer - Oishee Ghosh

District Bulletin Editor - Gillyan Xu*

District Webmaster - Alex Xue*

District Translator - Aida Atiabi

Lieutenant Governor Division 2 - Deeana Fisher

Lieutenant Governor Division 3 - Hannah Zmigrodzki

Lieutenant Governor Division 4 - Jolia Custodio

Lieutenant Governor Division 5 - Lakith Ranaweera

Lieutenant Governor Division 8/9/10 - Emily Chen

Lieutenant Governor Division 11/12 - Mai Nguyen

*not present in their respective photograph

NEWLY ELECTED BOARD

District Governor - Hannah Zmigrodzki

District Secretary-Treasurer - Nicole Chu*

District Bulletin Editor - Janice Liang*

District Webmaster - Chris Pak*

District Translator - Carolyn Chen*

Lieutenant Governor Division 2 - Jackie Fisher*

Lieutenant Governor Division 3 - Lucy Hur*

Lieutenant Governor Division 4 - Srishti Khadilkar

Lieutenant Governor Division 5 - Breanna Seto

Lieutenant Governor Division 8/9/10 - Mansi Sethi

Lieutenant Governor Division 11/12 - Tom Nguyen







Join us at the biggest event of the Key Club year! We'll celebrate the amazing things Key Club members do with more than 1,500 students from all across the world.

You'll also have the opportunity to

- · Bond with your people.
- · Travel to and from International Convention with your district.
- Share innovative service project and fundraising ideas.
- · Listen to amazing speakers.
- Learn about <u>service leadership</u>.
- · Train for your leadership position.
- Elect next year's Key Club International Board.
- · Discover new charities and organizations you and your club can team up with.
- · Have fun and make memories and friendships that last a lifetime.
- · See the sites in Baltimore.

Registration is now open

Early bird registration fee: US\$200*/per attendee

Early bird registration deadline is May 15

Registration cost from May 16 - May 31: US\$250*/per attendee

Deadline to register is 12 pm Eastern Daylight Time May 31, 2019

*Registration fee does not include lodging. Some meals are included in the registration fee.

